
 

 
 
 

INVITATION 
 

Medbourne Village Hall Committee  
would like to invite all residents to attend 

 
 

A PRESENTATION OF THE PLANS 
FOR OUR 21ST CENTURY VILLAGE HALL 

 
On 

Saturday  25th February 2017 
 

At  
10:30am 

 
At  

Medbourne Village Hall 
 

Presentations will be given concerning the plans, the funding, and the 
implementation programme. 

 
There will be a question and answer session and the Committee 

would welcome your views, comments and feedback. 
  
 

The Committee looks forward to welcoming as many residents as 
possible to share the exciting developments.  

 
Coffee and cake will be served. 


